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New Years Day

Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day

365 new days!
365 new chances!

Hello wonderful! You 
are strong, brave,
capable, creative and
ready! Go make life
happen!

Hello is a simple
word, but that’s how
love starts.

New month, new
beginning, new
mindset, new focus,
new start, new
intentions... new
results!

Hello handsome...hey
there gorgeous.

To change a life,
you don’t need to
do anything grand.
Sometimes all you
have to do is say
hello.

And suddenly you
know... It’s time to
start something
new and trust the
magic of beginnings.

Dear past, thank you
for all the lessons.
Hello future, I am
ready.

The story of life is
quicker than the
blink of an eye,
the story of love is
hello, goodbye. 
—Jimi Hendrix

Why did Adele cross
the road? To say
“Hello” from the 
other side.

Sometimes the
simple things make
the biggest difference.

Good morning all, 
put in your all, have 
a ball, always call.

The world is full of 
nice people. If you 
can’t find one, be 
one! Good Morning.

Lasting friendships
are made by the
sincerity of one hello
and the honesty
of one smile.

When you don’t greet
people... you miss out
on the opportunity
to learn something
about someone.
—Laurie Futterman

Saying hello is like
giving someone a
blessing for the day.

Be the reason 
someone smiles 
today, even if 
it means just 
being there.

Hello, is it me your
looking for? 
—Lionel Richie

Don’t tell your 
friends about your
indigestion. “How are 
you” is a greeting, not
a question. 
—Arthur Guiterman

You are not only 
responsible for what 
you say, but also for 
what you do not say. 
—Martin Luther King Jr. 

Say goodbye to the
worn and weary.
Say hello to the brand
new you. 
—Rhett Walker

The sun is up, the sky 
is blue, it’s beautiful, 
and so are you.

When you say hello
and make eye contact
with a stranger, you
have the power to
change their world
— and yours, too.
—Laurie Futterman

You can say goodbye
and you can say
hello, but you’ll
always find your way
back home. 
—Hannah Montana

Say Hello:
Hola!
Ciao!
Bonjour!
Nihao!
Hej!

A smile is the
universal welcome.
—Max Eastman

Welcome every
morning with a
smile.

Hello is the most
powerful word
against loneliness.

Every day may not 
be good, but there is 
good in every day.

Stop counting days 
and start making 
them count.

The beginning is
always today.
—Mary Wollstonecraft 

Shelley   


